
Little Bedwyn & Chisbury Parish Council meeting 

Wednesday 22nd November at 7.30pm 

St Michael’s Church 

 

Those present: Cllr Ball; Cllr Preston; Cllr Nokes 

Apologies: Cllr Gray, Cllr Wilson, Cllr Weatherill; Cllr Brown. 

No members of the public were in attendance. 

1. Approval of Minutes from 10th May 2023: Proposed by Cllr Nokes; seconded by Cllr 
Preston and unanimously approved. 

2. Matters arising 

2.1 The Parish Council has launched a new website, and will use this to publish all council 
information. The address is: littlebedwyn-pc.co.uk 

2.2 Cllr Ball is contacting Wiltshire Council regarding visibility issues with the A4 / Chisbury 
road junction. 

3. Planning: The following planning applications were received since the last council meeting:  

• PL/2023/05143: no comments submitted 

• PL/2023/04933: no comments submitted 

• PL/2023/04342: no comments submitted 

• PL/2023/04538: no comments submitted 

4. Finance 

4.1 Councillors discussed the precept for the next financial year, and agreed to keep it the 
same. Proposed by Cllr Preston; seconded by Cllr Nokes.  

4.2 It was noted that Bedwyn Link, St Michael’s PCC, Great Bedwyn School, PCAP, the 
Bedwyn Trains Passenger Group, St Katharine’s School and Little Bedwyn Playing Field 
Trust had thanked the Parish Council for their grants.  

5. Roads 
5.1 A request was sent to Northern Highways, which run the contract for the Parish Steward, 

for the Parish Steward to arrange to have the roads swept and drains cleared.  
5.2 Councillors discussed the water / flooding issues in Chisbury.  
5.3 It was noted that the ‘Chisbury’ sign on the road from Brown’s Lane to Chisbury has 

disappeared. This will be reported to Wiltshire Council. 
 

6. Dog-waste bins: Councillors discussed whether more dog-waste bins were required in the 
village; it was agreed that the current number was sufficient.  

 
The next meeting will be on February 21st 2024. 
 
The meeting ended at 8.15pm. 

 


